
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Update 
Friday 4th December 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week I have been visiting classes to see some of the amazing learning that is happening every 

day in our school.  Well done to our learning superstars and to all the children for continuing to 

show such GREAT learning – keep it up! 

Please remember to keep checking your child’s Google Classroom page for information to 

support your child at home and if you need any help please just ask!   

Have a lovely weekend. 

Keep safe, 
 

 
Richard Ferris 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Covid-19 Updates 

Bracknell is currently rated as Tier 2 ‘high’ risk and residents will need to follow the rules 

appropriate for the tier.  This means that: 

• You must not socialise with anyone you do not live with or who is not in your support 

bubble in any indoor setting, whether at home or in a public place 

• You must not socialise in a group of more than six people outside, including in a garden 

or public space 

 

Full details of the current restrictions can be found on the Bracknell Forest website at: 

https://www.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/node/7558 or on the government website at: 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/local-restriction-tiers-what-you-need-to-know  

 

In addition, please remember that if you, your child or anyone else in your household have 

symptoms of COVID-19 you must: 

• Not come in to school 

• Get tested immediately 

• Everyone in your household must stay at home. 

Tests can be arranged via the following link: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-

19/testing-and-tracing/get-a-test-to-check-if-you-have-coronavirus/  

 

We would like to thank you all for continuing to work with us to ensure we can keep our school 

community safe. 

Festive Jumper Day – 11th December 

Don’t forget our Festive Jumper Day to raise money for Daisy’s Dream will be next Friday (11th).  

A festive jumper could be a Christmas one or equally it can be a normal jumper with seasonal 

decorations (so don’t panic if you haven’t been able to get a special jumper yet!) It’s a day 

that really helps raise the Christmas spirit in school for children and staff.  Please can we ask that 

donations are made via ParentPay.  If you need details to activate your child’s ParentPay 

account, please get in touch with the school office. 

 

Attendance Stars  

Classes with the highest attendance this 

week: 
 

1st Place – Badgers (100%) 

2nd Place – Falcons (98.9%) 

3rd Place – Hawks (98.5%) 

After School and Morning Clubs 

Our after school and morning clubs continue 

to operate and are increasingly popular at 

this time of year.  Some sessions are already 

fully booked before the end of term, so 

please make sure you book well in advance 

as our numbers are strictly limited. 

 

Free School Meals over the Christmas Holidays 

We have been informed that the local authority is in the process of arranging vouchers for the 

Christmas period for families in receipt of benefit-related free school meals.   

If you feel that you may be entitled to benefit-related free school meals, please apply online at: 

https://www.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools/school-meals/how-do-i-

apply-free-school-meals  
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